Village Of Woodsburgh

JACOB HARMAN, DEPUTY MAYOR CARL CAYNE, TRUSTEE BARRY PLATNICK, TRUSTEE ALAN HIRMES, TRUSTEE



MICHELLE BLANDINO, VILLAGE CLERK BRIAN S. STOLAR, VILLAGE ATTORNEY WILLIAM DOUGHERTY, BUILDING INSPECTOR DAVID PERL, TREASURER

30 PIERMONT AVENUE • HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557 TELEPHONE (516) 295-1400 • FACSIMILE (516) 295-1406

LEE A. ISRAEL, MAYOR

January 6, 2020

Dear Neighbor:

The next meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Tuesday, **January**, **14 2020 at 8:00 p.m.** at Village Hall.

In addition to our regular monthly business, there will be a public hearing on the tentative Village budget for fiscal year 2020/2021. I am pleased to advise that once again there will be no increase in the amount of real estate taxes collected by the village. Since the election of this administration in 2013, there has never been an increase in village tax, which is to the credit of our board of trustees, treasurer and budget officer. I am proud of this effort and thank them all for their strong fiduciary responsibility and prudent spending.

With the snow season upon us, please keep all vehicles off the Village streets during or after a storm to allow for the plows to get through.

In closing, the Board and I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of you a Happy and Healthy New Year.

Very truly yours,

Lee A. Israel Mayor